
    
 
     

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
  We are very proud to have 
 

     
        as our club sponsor 
 

  
contact them for all your 

new/used vehicle and service 
needs 

 

888-418-4775 
www.penskchevy.com 

 
 
 
 
             
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Holiday Activities 

Although most members of our club
have participated in festive Holiday 
activities in prior years, this year will be 
one of gathering virtually to stay safe 
and make sure we all survive to drive 
our Corvettes in 2021.  Our virtual 
Christmas and New Year’s parties are 
certainly not our preference, but 
provide the necessary social distancing 
we need to stay safe. 

 

   Corvettes of Central Indiana  
                                   

The purpose of this quarterly newsletter 
is to share club activities and keep our
members informed and excited about 
having started our new club in 2020. 

Although we will all miss many of our 
old club friends, this is a new beginning 
for those of us who just wanted to 
escape the drama of the old club.  The 
sole intent of forming our new club was 
to have fun with our Corvettes and 
drive them as much as possible.   

 

A NEW BEGINNING!  
 

 
      Member Highlights 

The gents enjoy Zoom calls 

almost daily to keep in touch, 

as well as a Saturday Zoom 

call for the ladies. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are all looking forward to 

2021 and the end of virtual get 

togethers. Warm weather will 

bring out the Corvettes again. 
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